
Upcoming roadworks:
HIGH ST/FLETT ST 
INTERSECTION

From Tuesday 3 April, we will be providing you with one service 
point at MidCoast Council. This change is part of a larger plan to 
deliver efficient and better service to you.
Same friendly faces: the MidCoast Water Services customer service team will 
continue to assist you with all your water enquiries.
Same great service: All current water and sewer services will be available from 
MidCoast Council offices in Forster and Taree.
Same phone number: 1300 133 455 Water Services customer service line 
remains the same, and will continue to operate 24/7 for emergencies and service 
difficulties.
MidCoast Water Services accounts may also be paid at Australia Post, online or via Bpay. 

WE’RE MOVING
same friendly faces

same great service

FROM TUESDAY 3 APRIL
All MidCoast Water Services will be available at
FORSTER: MidCoast Council, 4-8 Breese Parade 
TAREE:  MidCoast Council, 2 Pulteney Street

Stay updated: midcoast.nsw.gov.au/customers

MidCoast Water Services offices will close  
at 1pm on Thursday 29 March, to begin the move.


